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Date:  June 18, 2019  
 
TO:  Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Hank Brady, Implementation Manager SB 1383  
 
SUBJECT:  Notice of Changes to Proposed Organic Waste Reduction 

Regulations; SB 1383. 
 
On June 19, 2019, the California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery 
(CalRecycle) will initiate a 15-day comment period regarding changes to the Proposed 
Organic Waste Reduction Regulations. The 15-day written public comment period for 
this rulemaking ends at 11:59 p.m. on July 3, 2019. 

This 15-day comment period follows an initial 45-day public comment period that ran 
from January 18, 2019 to March 4, 2019, CalRecycle staff held a public hearing on the 
proposed regulations on March 12, 2019.  After considering comments received during 
the initial comment period, and comments made at the public hearing, CalRecycle staff 
revised the proposed regulations.  
 
A copy of the full text of the regulations as originally proposed that include the newly 
proposed changes clearly indicated is available on the SB 1383 Rulemaking website 
at: https://www.calrecycle.ca.gov/Laws/Rulemaking/SLCP/  
 
Additionally, the text of the Initial Statement of Reasons (ISOR) has also been updated 
to link the definitions in the document with the applicable sections of the ISOR.  
 
The text for both documents has been revised to “12 Point Arial” font for accessibility. 
Each document is available at the website noted above. Reference documents noted in 
the regulation are available upon request.  
 
Comments should only be made on the new proposed changes for this comment period 
in each document. CalRecycle staff is only required to respond to comments related to 
the newly proposed changes to the regulations which are denoted as follows with Bold 
Green Underline for additions and Red Strikethrough deletions.  
 
Please submit your written comments to: 
 
Gwen Huff 
Materials Management and Local Assistance Division 
California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery 
P.O. Box 4025 
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Sacramento, CA 95812 
PHONE: (916) 341-6622 
FAX: (916) 319-7146 
E-MAIL: SLCP.Organics@calrecycle.ca.gov   
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in this process. 


